
July 25, 2019

Envestnet to Announce Second Quarter
2019 Results on August 7, 2019
CHICAGO--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Envestnet, Inc. (NYSE: ENV), today announced that the
Company will host a conference call to discuss second quarter financial results on
Wednesday, August 7, 2019 at 5:00pm ET. Hosting the call will be Jud Bergman, chairman
and chief executive officer, and Pete D’Arrigo, chief financial officer.

The conference call will be webcast live from the Company's investor relations website at
http://ir.envestnet.com/. The call can also be accessed live over the phone by dialing (866)
548-4713, or for international callers (323) 794-2093. A replay will be available two hours
after the call and can be accessed by dialing (844) 512-2921 or (412) 317-6671 for
international callers; the conference ID is 1017651. The replay will be available until
Wednesday, August 14, 2019.

About Envestnet

Envestnet, Inc. (NYSE: ENV) is a leading provider of intelligent systems for wealth
management and financial wellness. Envestnet's unified technology empowers enterprises
and advisors to more fully understand their clients and deliver actionable intelligence that
drives better outcomes and improves lives.

Envestnet Wealth Solutions enables enterprises and advisors to better manage client
outcomes and strengthen their practices through its leading Wealth Management Operating
System and advanced portfolio solutions. Envestnet | Tamarac provides portfolio
management, reporting, trading, rebalancing and client portal solutions for registered
independent advisers ("RIAs"). Envestnet MoneyGuide provides goals-based financial
planning applications. Envestnet Data & Analytics enables innovation and insights through its
Envestnet | Yodlee data aggregation platform.

More than 96,000 advisors and more than 3,800 companies including: 17 of the 20 largest
U.S. banks, 43 of the 50 largest wealth management and brokerage firms, over 500 of the
largest Registered Investment Advisers, and hundreds of Internet services companies,
leverage Envestnet technology and services. Envestnet solutions enhance knowledge of the
client, accelerate client on-boarding, improve client digital experiences, and help drive better
outcomes for enterprises, advisors, and their clients.

For more information on Envestnet, please visit www.envestnet.com and follow @ENVintel.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20190725005233/en/
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